
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that I am writing this letter of recommendation for

Ravin Robinson who we’ve known for five years and have had the privilege of

having her be a part of our Charlotte team for a recent corporate event that we

planned and executed. In the process of building this project, Ravin went above

and beyond with her care and attention to detail. When she and her team

worked closely and dedicated many hours to this project beyond what we could

even prepare for, I was very impressed. We thank her for her flexibility and

adaptability to deal with the continuous evolution of the event.  Additionally, we

are so proud of Ravin for the growth we have seen these past five years in her

attendance at each of our David Tutera Experience events. Over the years, I have

dealt with many planners and I can attest that Mrs. Robsinson displayed a level

of professionalism that is seldom matched. It has been wonderful to see her

knowledge and her confidence expand over our time together.  We hope from

this project she has been able to build her network further so that she can go

out and create unforgettable events for her future clients. It has been a pleasure

to have Ravin on our team and I am confident that she will continue to

distinguish herself with every future event she has a role in.

Please let me know if you have any other questions (I can be reached by email at

Joey@davidtutera.com).

Regards,

Joey Toth
Chief Operating Officer 
David Tutera Brand
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